
 
 
 

MEMO  
 
 
 
 
To:  Vice-Chair Paul Norris   
        Members of the White Lake Planning Board  
 
From:  Tina Merritt-Smith, Town Clerk 
 
Date: February 18, 2025 
 
Re:  Cancelation of February 20, 2025 Meeting  
 
Vice-Chairman Paul Norris of the White Lake Planning & Zoning Board of 
Adjustment has canceled the February 20, 2025 meeting of the White Lake 
Planning Board due to lack of a quorum.  The next regular meeting will be held 
on Thursday, March 20, 2025 in the conference room at the Municipal Building, 
1879 White Lake Dr., White Lake, NC.    
 
The public is invited and encouraged to attend.  
 
       

Tina Merritt-Smith 
Town Clerk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


